Department of

marta.

2000 Peachtone Surtnet 401 West Paschone Street, N.E. Arlante, Georgia 20008 August 28, 1981

Mr. John Rhoden 23 Cranberry Street Brooklyn, New York 11201

Dear Artist,

Thank you for submitting slides of your work for consideration by the MARTA Arts Council. An unusually large number of responses were received; and the Council was impressed by the quality of effort and creativity represented.

The Council has made a special effort to conduct a full and objective review of every submittal. Due to the number and quality of the entrees, as well as the unique character of the MANTA station spaces in which the work will be placed, the selection process has been time consuming and the final choices difficult to decide.

We regret to advise that your entry has not been chosen for further consideration for the project.

Your entry is being returned herewith. We wish to thank you again for your participation. We appreciate your interest in Atlanta, and in the MARTA program.

J. Ulemin Ballow

Assistant General Manager

LDB:mg-s